

LOWCOUNTRY PHI BETA KAPPA ASSOCIATION

P.O. Box 421, Charleston SC 29402

http://www.pbklowcountry.org/

25 March 2021

CELEBRATE THE LIBERAL ARTS AND SCIENCES

DR. ANDREW HSU

PRESIDENT, COLLEGE OF CHARLESTON

A ZOOM EVENT

MONDAY, 12 APRIL **7:30-8:30 PM**

College of Charleston President Andrew Hsu will join the Lowcountry Phi Beta Kappa Association and guests from the local Ivy League Alumni Associations to share his vision for The College, especially the role of the liberal arts and sciences in undergraduate education.

Are the liberal arts jeopardized by increased emphasis on the STEM disciplines? Has the pandemic permanently altered the texture of undergraduate education? President Hsu will address these issues and more as he joins us on 12 April.

Questions and discussion will follow. The Zoom invitation will be sent a few days ahead of this challenging and provocative meeting.

And, as always, we invite our Phi Beta Kappa members to make a generous donation to our scholarship fund. I look forward to greeting you on April 12.

Best wishes,

(Dr.) Charles H. Lippy President, Lowcountry Phi Beta Kappa Assoc	iation			
Name	Elected at		Year	
Address	City/ZIP			
E-mail address	Phone			
Scholarship donation				
I prefer to receive communications by	US mail	E-mail.		

Please mail to: Lowcountry Phi Beta Kappa Association, P.O. Box 421, Charleston, SC 29402